CORRESPONDENCE
MEETING OF METROPOLITAN DISTRICT OF LIMERICK

FEBRUARY 2016

Letter received on 20" January, 2016 from the Office of the Minister of State, Mr.
Simon Harris, T.D., in reply to resolution adopted by the Metropolitan District of
Limerick calling on the Government to immediately act on its promise to provide for
flood defences in Limerick City, and to extend flood defences to the

Castleconnell/Lisnagry/Montpelier areas.
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Our Ref : C/ CE -2016/97

[“January 2016

Mr. Christy O'Connor, Meetings Administrator,
Limerick City & County Council,

Corporate Services and

Change Management,

Merchants Quay,

LIMERICK.

Dear Mr. O'Connor,

Ceann Qifig

Sraid Jonathan Swift
Baile Atha Troim
Co. na Mi

Head Office
Jonathan Swift Street
Trim

Co Meath

Fén/Phone: (046) 9426408
Facs/Fax: (046) 9438450

0 Oifig an Aire Stait
From The Office of the Minister of State

[ wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter to Minister of State, Simon Harris TD in relation
to the provision of flood defences in Limerick City and the extension of flood defences to the

Castleconnell/Lisnagry/Montpelier areas.

I will bring your correspondence to the attention of the Minister and will forward to the Flood

Relief Section of OPW for direct reply to you.

Yours sincerely,

BRI
PRIVATE SECRETARY



